REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS
The Gulf Coast Center is requesting Statements of Qualifications from firms who can adequately demonstrate they have the resources, experience, and qualifications to fulfill the role of preliminary design and engineering phase services for the public transit division, Connect Transit. The Respondent should select a team of professionals capable of providing the required services in an efficient manner in the best interest of the Gulf Coast Center and that will provide successful, on-time, and on-budget project delivery. Qualifications are due by 1:00 PM on January 15, 2021. Please visit https://gulfcoastcenter.org/business-opportunities/ for procurement documents.

